[image: ]

[bookmark: _GoBack]Good evening Voyagers,
This is Justine Carter, principal of the Virtual Academy @ Randolph, with a few announcements for next week.  

This week is A week for our elementary students, which means our Kindergarteners, 2nd graders, 4th and 5th graders will have PE block and our 1st and 3rd graders will have recess during their PE block.   

Parents and students-please mark your calendars for some very important school events.  

Monday, October 18th our virtual book fair begins.  Please check our website and Class Dojo for more information.

Wednesday, October 20th-Parents of 3rd -8th graders will need to come through our supply distribution drive thru line from 7:45AM-4:00PM to pick up the state required testing materials needed for NC Check Ins.  Please visit our website for more information on NC Check Ins-these will be administered remotely; however, the required state materials must be picked up on Wednesday, October 20th.  This will also be an asynchronous learning day for all students; thus, no live Google Meets.  

Tuesday, October 26th-Thursday, October 28th-all 3rd grade-8th grade students will take their NC Check Ins remotely from home.  Teachers will distribute more information about the NC Check In remote process in the upcoming weeks.  

Friday, October 29th is picture day for all staff and students on-site at the Virtual Academy @ Randolph from 8-12.  This is a teacher workday; thus, no school for students.  Parents-we are also using this day to return all state required testing materials that were utilized during your child’s NC Check In.  

Parents-We need your feedback on the Cognia survey that is linked to our Virtual Academy @ Randolph website.  Please take a few minutes to clink on the survey link and provide your feedback.   Parents-we also need some volunteers to serve as a parent representative on our School Improvement Team.  We meet once a month (on Tuesdays) to progress-monitor our School Improvement Plan.   If you are interested in serving as our School Improvement Parent Representative-please email me at j1carter@randolph.k12.nc.us.  

Parents and students-yearbooks are on sale for $15.00.  Payments will be collected in our main office from 7:30-4:00.   
Parents and students please review the information on Class Dojo regarding our Fitness Challenge in conjunction with the Mayor’s Fitness Challenge.  It is important to us that all our Voyagers stay active at home.  Please send us pictures of your students staying active at home for us to post on our social media outlets as well.  
Finally-parents please remind and assist your student in attending all his/her  live Google Meets in a timely manner.  Daily attendance is taken from the live lessons.  
We hope everyone had a restful weekend and we look forward to seeing you virtually tomorrow.  Have a great evening.    
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